
Dear parents 

A cold and snowy week 

for us. I am glad we 

didn’t need to resort to 

closing, the less disruption the better for 

the children’s learning. They had a great 

playtime in the snow with some super 

snowmen made, and chance to have fun playing together. 

The FOS have done are doing a fantastic job organising the Easter raffle, with 

some surprising prizes. They will be sending home raffle tickets very soon. Thank 

you for all the tombola prizes that have come into school, it is much appreciated. 

We look forward to seeing you all next week at our parent consultation afternoon. It 

will be nice for you to have time to see your child’s work and progress. If you 

haven’t had chance to make an appointment yet, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 

Lots of children are enjoying their Mathletics work and are busy earning certificates 

which is great to see. Please keep encouraging them to take part. It really does 

help speed up their maths skills and understanding of mathematical concepts. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

Church Aston Infant School 
 

01952 386390  

A2033@taw.org.uk 

www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk 
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HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

All Year 2 Children 

attending the Football 

event need to arrive to 

school Monday morning 

in the football kits we 

have provided them 

with. 

IMPORTANT  

YEAR 2  

REMINDER 



 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

13th March— Year 2’s to Football Festival at Goalzone, Telford United. 

14th March—Parent Consultation 

17th March  - Whole School Trip to Blists Hill Victorian Town. 

20th March—31st March—Big Walk and Wheel. 

Wednesday 22nd March pm – Year 2 attending Newport Big 
Sing.  Children attending need to be collected at 4.30pm from the Burton 
Borough School. 

29th March—Year 2 Forest School 

30th March - Spring Fayre inc. Easter bonnet competition  

 

 

This Week’s Winning Team 

is 



 

TELFORD AND WREKIN ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

 

PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL BAG 

AS FRIENDS OF SCHOOL HAVE SENT HOME 

RAFFLE TICKETS FOR THE EASTER RAFFLE.  

ALL RAFFLE TICKETS NEED TO BE 

RETURNED TO SCHOOL BY MONDAY 27TH 

MARCH 2023. 

 

OFSTED and CQC are coming to  
Telford & Wrekin on the 16 March 2023 

 

OFSTED and Care Quality Commission (CQC) will be visiting Telford 
and Wrekin to inspect the local arrangements for children and young 
people with special education needs and disabilities (SEND) between 16 
– 24 March 2023.  

This joint inspection will consider education and care council services, 
schools, early years providers, post 16 settings and health providers. 

The following survey link is to allow inspectors to consider the views of 
children and young people, parents and carers and practitioners.  The 
survey is open until 9 am on 14 March 2023 

CLICK TO TAKE THE SURVEY 

https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/p/AreaSend/10260479?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=




 

Class 1 Star 

 Rewarded for trying so hard 

in everything she does. 

Well, it certainly hasn’t felt very Spring like this week has it?! How exciting to have 

snow again though! 

Our focus text this week has been a story called The Wellington Cobbler and the 

Wrekin Giant which is by a local author. Lots of the children said they had seen and 

even climbed The Wrekin so that made the story about a very 

grumpy giant with a grudge against the people of Shrewsbury 

even more exciting! 

In phonics this week we have recapped the sounds ay, ee, igh, 

ow and oo.  

 

In maths reception have been looking at which 

Numberblocks can hide behind each other and 

which ones can’t because they have more 

blocks. 

 

 

In year 1 the children have been  

exploring what happens when add and 

subtract 0 from a number.  

 

We will be sending out a flipped learning task to do with our local history next week 
so keep an eye out for that! Have a nice (hopefully warmer) weekend and we will 
see you next week. 



 

Class 2 Star 

It has been another exciting week in Class 2! 

The children are using their programming skills to give the Beebot a sequence of 

instructions to move it to different symbols on our mat. We had to make sure we used clear 

before we inputted our instructions.  

        

In maths the year 2 children have mastered the relationship between multiplication and 

division.  

 

In year 1 the children have been exploring what happens when add and subtract 0 from a 

number.  

    

 

Did you know 
a seed has a 

tough coat to 
protect it?  

In science the children have started a 
seed diary and discussed the life cycle of 

a plant from a seed.             

Can you see 
the root 
growing?  

Rewarded for being a superstar in every 

lesson and a wonderful role model. 



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

SILVER 


